1648 W. Wetmore Rd.
Tucson, Arizona 85705
OFFICIAL PUBLICATION
OF THE
CHOLLA BAY
SPORTSMEN'S CLUB



PRESORTED STANDARD
U.S. POSTAGE
PAID
PERMIT NO. 1498
TUCSON, AZ.

DECEMBER 2006



Dave and Kelley Adams 6824 S Hardy Tempe, Az 85283

3+5411-24 CO48



MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR

UPCOMING EVENTS

December 9th - CBSC Christmas Party for Cholla Bay Mexican families December 19th - Red Hat Lunch -Latitude 31

PLEASE NOTE - THIS DATE HAS BEEN CHANGED SINCE THE 4TH TUESDAY IS THE DAY AFTER CHRISTMAS

December 25th - Merry Christmas

December 31 - OBSC N.Y. Eve Party.

Reservations required

January 13th - CBSC dinner at Club house

January 27th - Home Tour sponsored by OBSC.

Mondays - Bridge and other card games at the club house when enough people.

CBSC NEWS

Pat Goodin

There will be a pot-luck at the club house after the Mexican Families's Christmas Party. This will take the place of our normal monthly CBSC meeting. Happy Hour starts around 5:00 and we should be ready to eat around 6:00-6:30 or so. If you're in Cholla then, hope to see you there. So far this season, we haven't been very active, but hope we can get started again in January with our regular monthly get-togethers. The tentative date for it is January 13th. Most everyone should be back by then from the Holidays. Watch for more news in the next issue of the "Chatter".

COOK'S CORNER

from Julienne Wallace

FLAKY BAKED FISH

2 Pounds fish filets
I cup dry potato flakes
2 - 3 T. dry onion soup mix
I cup milk
salt and pepper to your taste

Mix together potato flakes and onion soup mix.

Dip fish in milk and then in dry potato flake and onion soup mixture. Bake for 20 minutes at 350 degrees, or until flaky and crisp.

CHERRY ANGEL CAKE SQUARES

I Loaf Angel Food Cake I can (1 lb., 9 oz) Cherry PieFilling I carton (8 oz) Non-Dairy Whipped Topping

Slice cake into one-half inch thick slices and line bottom of 8 or 9 inch square pan with the slices. Cover with one-half of pie mix. Press mix into the cake with back of a spoon. Cover pie mix with rest of cake. Mix remainder of filling with 1-1/2 cups of the whipped topping and spread that over the cake slices. Cover and regrigerate until well chilled. Serve with a spoonful of toppping if desired.

DERBY

??? OK Guys. We need a derby chair-person for our 52nd annual derby. There are lots of fishermen out there who could do this. You will have lots of help, as usual. We just need someone to head it up! Don't let it die now, after 51

great years!!!



SICK BAY

I have recently heard that some ex-Cholla Bayers, Bobo and Arlene Christopher, both passed away this past summer. Our sympathies go to the family. The good news - I have heard that Joe Aliano is out of the hospital and doing much better. So happy about that.

FAST FACT

In a study, people with chiropractic insurance were hospitilized for back pain 41% LESS OFTEN than those without.:

Source:

Archives of Internal Medicine



RED HAT LUNCHEONS

Pat Goodin

Well, just after I wrote last month that the Red Hat Luncheons are always the 4th Tuesday, we have decided to have the December one on December 19th because the 4th Tuesday of December would fall the day after Christmas, and many people are gone at that time. So, the date is again - DECEMBER 19TH, And will be at Latitude 31. The January one will also be there, as there may not be many people here even on the 19th.

KEN'S TRIVIA: What was the cost of a Burger King Whopper when first Introduced in 1957?

ANSWER

sauan / G

AROUND TOWN

Manzana 38 Cafe had a really great open house in October. There were about 125-150 people who attended the event. If you haven't been there, stop by and get some of their delicious food. They have bagels, sweet rolls, sandwiches, and yummy ice cream - soft serve. It's really great. Richard and Lisa are lovely people and great cooks also. Try some of their delicious specialty coffees. You'll be glad you did!!

If you haven't been to the "club-house" or "community center" in a while, you need to start attending some of the

OBSC and CBSC events and see the progress there.

There's something going on usually several times a month...

So, get out and meet your neighbors.

You'll be glad you did!!!

HOME TOUR

Don't forget to try to be here in Cholla for the next
Home Tour, being sponsored by the OBSC. Your'll get to
see some of the beautiful houses here in Cholla. I believe
Shirley has four houses lined up already. It's always nice to
see some of these new homes that you drive by and wonder
what they look like inside. Here's your chance! January
27th is the date. More inf. as it becomes available.

TIDE CALENDARS

Tide Calendars are ready, and can be purchased at Ship's Store, or from Pat Goodin, if no one is at Ship's Store.

GET ONE RIGHT AWAY!

NEWS FROM THE LAUNCH RAMP LET'S GO FISHING!!

That is what you may hear Villa say on the radio. The launch ramp has been getting busier, with more boats going out as more people are getting back to The Bay.

And, when you go out, try to "Buddy Boat" with someone, so that if one of you breaks down, you'll have

some help with you. But, it's good to know Villa is on

the radio and ready to help you if you do need help.

HEALTH HINT

Turns out, folks who drink anywhere from two glasses of red wine per month to three glasses per day are 50% less likely to develop sight-stealing cataracts compared with nondrinkers, heavy drinkers and beer drinkers! Scientists speculate that wine's enormous amount of the flavonoid resveratrol may be what stops cataracts from forming.

Here's a little poem I saw recently
Pat Goodin

I wish you serendipity
A little magic in your life,
And gentle, calm serenity,
To combat stress and strife.

I wish you sweet tranquillity,
Along your future way,
And love to grow abundantly,
To fill your world each day.

And, I wish you a Happy New Year

PROMOTORA TURISTICA PLAYA ESCONDIDA S.A. de D.V. CHOLLA BAY HOMEOWNERS

"LET THE FUN BEGIN". Regarding Choila Bay those words have real meaning as all the homeowners are returning from their summer-time retreats to their Choila Bay properties. All their yearly events, plus some new ones, are getting into full swing.

While you are here, be sure to visit one of our sales offices. We still have some choice lots available and some re-sale homes that are ready to just walk into and start living. Our sales crews are well-versed on the availability of properties in Cholia Bay and the surrounding Sandy Beach areas. There are various opportunities for your viewing and questioning.

Rosario Villa, the Cholla Bay Sportsmen's Club's radio operator reports an increase in the fishing boats launching and the fish are cooperating by taking the balt the fishermen are casting out to them. All this means there are some tasty fish frys going on in Cholla. Join in on the fun. It's all waiting for you.

Membership News

Here it is the end of the year already and membership dues are due. This is your notice to pay your CBSC dues (not to be confused with the OBSC). You will not receive a separate notice in the mail. Both Tucson and Cholla Chapter members are to send their dues to me, Nancy Schmidli, with the membership form below but be sure to check the chapter of your choice. Tucson Chapter dues will be sent to Enedina Otañez to be deposited in the Tucson treasury.

In order to receive the Chatter, you must pay your CBSC dues by the end of January, 2007. So, why not do it now so you don't forget and then wonder why you are not getting the Chatter. .

Please watch your address label on the Chatter. I will mark them Pd. '07 when you are current with your dues. I don't know if it can do this, but I will give it a try...

When you fill out the form, please take care and write your email address so that I can read it... If you have given me your email address for Cholla News and you are mot receiving it, (I sent 4 in Oct.) please email me at stuffie@prodigy.net.mx. Most of these addresses are cleverly made up so it is often difficult for me to guess what they really are if I can't read them. If you don't receive the Cholla News and would like to, send me your address. I have over 200 that I send Cholla News. It helps keep you a little more informed about what is going on in Cholla.

By the way, you can log onto www.rockypointweather.org for weather information. This is a site put out by Jennifer Rupnow. sorry, I forgot to tell you this last month...

If you have a change of address, please let me know as soon as possible to continue receiving your chatter. The U.S. Postal Service will not forward bulk mail and the Chatter is sent by bulk mail. You can send the new address to Nancy Schmidli. P.O. Box 218, Lukeville, Az. 85341, or email me at stuffie@prodigy.net.mx



Membership Application 2007

Annual Dues \$40

Membership dues and other activities of the Cholla Bay Sportsmen's Club funded the purchase of radio equipment and supports the maintenance and operation of the Marine VHF Radio (channels 16 & 26) for the Northern Sea of Cortez & CB radio (channel 3) in the Cholla Bay area. The CBSC pays the salary of the radio operator, assists in search and rescue operations and, when necessary, can assist with some arrangements for transportation of critically ill or injured. The CBSC conducts the annual fishing derby, publishes a monthly newsletter and promotes good relations between American visitors and our Mexican neighbors.

| Name: _ | | 1 | | | |
|---------|--------------------|-------------------------------|----------------------|--------------------------|---|
| Address | mers are return | aning as Af the homeov | City | Cholla Say those wo | *UET THE FUN BEGRE". Regarding from their summer-tim |
| State | Zip | Phone | | Cabin # | getting litto full swing. |
| Email | noi tran glidation | - etal estado amas alm | STICOS MONTH | n agine sun de ainn diel | While you are here, be sure to v |
| Summer | Address: If you w | vant your chatter sent to a d | ifferent addresses J | une to Sept. | |
| | | | | | stewing and questioning. |
| | | of your choice Cholla | Tucson | olibra radio | |